
Moderators’ Forum
featuring our State Representatives:

Susan Emerson, John Hunt, Charles Moore, Frank Sterling

Tuesday, September 27, 2011, 7 pm
at the Jaffrey Meetinghouse.

Our Representatives will report on the past and future 
sessions of the Legislature and discuss their stand on 

various issues. Attendees will have the opportunity to ask 
questions and make comments and air their views.
The three Moderators—Tim Clark, Marc Tieger and

Dave Tower—will guide the discussion.
This is a non-partisan event and all are welcome to attend.

Citizens of
Dublin, Jaffrey and Rindge
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The Jaffrey 
Meetinghouse is 
located 2 miles west of 
downtown Jaffrey on 
the northside of Rt. 124 
just in from the junction 
of Laban Ainsworth 
Way and Gilmore Pond 
Road. There is plenty of 
parking.
   Doors will open at 
6:30 pm. The entire 
evening will last no 
later than 9:30.

 
If you would like to 
submit written questions 
or comments ahead of 
time, send them to your 
moderator or to 
	 Moderators’ Forum, 
	 P. O. Box 435
	 Jaffrey, NH 03452.

For telephone
inquiries, call 
Marc Tieger at 
532-8765.


